Muss DEVELOPMENT COMPANY
118-3% QUEENS BOULEVARD
FOREST HILLE. M.¥Y. 11378

a—

TELEFHONE: (212] 263-3800

September 24, 1983

Kilroy Metal Products
383 Green Avenue
Brooklyn, HNew York

Attention: Mr. Frank Dolce

Dear Frank:

Rarely in this hectic business does one make the time

to commend a sub-contractor for his efforts in construc-
tion of a new building. I would like to take that time,
now, to thank you for the effort of your organization
and you personally to coordinate and install window
frames and sash in the Forest Hills Tower.

Like any other building there are many field conditions
that had to be overcome and corrected. With your
experience and willingness we were able to solve all
problems and complete the installation of the windows on
schedule.

Thank you again for your concern and effort.

Very truly yours,

MUSS DEVELOPMENT COMPANY

son Bolen
ject Manager
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